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March 29, 2017

NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING

WATER BUREAU

By order of the Chairman, there will be a special meeting of the Water Bureau of

The Metropolitan District in the Board Room at District Headquarters, 555 Main Street,

Hartford on Monday, April 3, 2017 at 3:30 P.M.
.ﬁ:tlsl.ﬂ-l\nirtle, Esq.

District Clerk

555 Main Street  Post Office Box 800 Hartford, Connecticut 06142-0800 telephone: 860-278-7850 fax: 860-724-2679
An Affirmative Action and Equal Opportunity Employer



